
NOTICE 
 

 

It is hereby informed to all the Trade Event Organizers’/ 

Customers/Parties/ Vendors, who have booked or would book the 

Trade Centre to hold their events at the Maniram Dewan Trade 

Centre, that the existing Entrance Plaza of the Maniram Dewan 

Trade Centre, will soon be converted  into a fully furnished 

400+ seater Conference Hall. The Construction works is currently 

scheduled to start from first week of March’2014 and expected to 

complete by Sept’2014, subject to weather and other relevant 

conditions.   

 

We realize that the construction may cause temporary 

inconveniences to those, holding their events during this 

period; however we intend to minimize this disruption. The 

entrance towards Exhibition Hall-1 and 3 from existing Entrance 

Plaza will be shifted by opening new entrances to Exhibition 

Hall-1 & 2 separately, to avoid any disturbances. 

 

It is therefore requested all the Trade Event Organizers’/ 

Customers/Parties/ Vendors, those events falls during above 

construction works should plan their layouts accordingly, 

barring present Entrance Plaza areas. 

 

The Assam Trade Promotion Organisation authority hereby regrets 

the inconvenience caused to their valued customers and requests 

their co-operation. 

 

-sd- 

 

  General Manager, ATPO 

 

 

 

NO. ATPO/MDTC/Con-400/2011/78/     Dated 21
st
 Jan’2014 
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